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Interbay P-Patch, 15th Avenue W

Team Members:
Kirk Jones, Teresa Platt, Peter Smith, Lamar Scott, Lesley Bain, Brad Hoff


Overview

The project team met with Mark Griffin, Dakota Chamberlain, Tyco (sp) Stephanie Jones and (friendly gal) in response to the Port’s scoping comments about the exploration of a surface connection across their property.  

Lesley walked the group through some quick sketches that demonstrated the site constraints and assumptions with which our team was working.  Most notably she discussed the touchdown areas and where they intersected when trying to get down a 140 foot bluff and dropping 50 feet after getting over the railroad tracks.  Lesley also showed the different “zones” which could be used in the options.

Next Lamar presented three new layouts that resembled either the old “C” or “D” alternatives along with their accompanying profiles.  He explained that the designs hugged the hill as close a practical to leave a minimal a footprint on Port property.  He also pointed out the Park’s properties, which were not touched so as not to trigger 4F concerns. 

The resulting options all had limited space for touchdown and intersections on the Port property.  Several had substandard curves that would force an unacceptable reduction in overall design speed.  They alternative would also require banking in the form of solid berms which Lamar noted would create both a visual and physical barrier to the waterfront.

Say something about reviwing  D.  Question of staying elevated.  Port suggesting don’t need acces from structure.  Port’s agreement to tell us by 31st to include C+ in EIS and give us interchange feedback.

Briefing Materials

· Sketches for project logic 

· “C+” alignment drawings and profiles
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